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My children attend Lewis and Clark Montessori Charter School. This school has been 

such a huge positive impact in their lives. This bill would be detrimental to the school 

and the children of this school. The school is changing locations due to our 

supporting district taking the building back. Administration has been amazing at 

securing a new location for the children to continue learning. This new location would 

put us in Reynolds School District. While I love our school and the fact that this would 

be a permanent home for us, this district and needing permission because of this bill 

would be an unmeasurable disadvantage to all who attend Lewis and Clark 

Montessori Charter School. We would be moving less than a half mile from the 

boundary. Please oppose and stop this bill.  

 

Sincerely a parent of kids who need this school. 

 

 


